
Join us for the next  

Riverside Connect event at: 

 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

 

Thursday 

8th June 2017 

10:00-11:30am 

 

Performing Arts 



Lisa Mason  Amy Skelton 
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Performing Arts: 

At Riverside School we have a specialism in 

and a passion for Performing Arts. We know 

that Performing Arts can build our pupils’ 

confidence, social skills and provides them 

with enriching experiences, which will last a 

lifetime. 

Come and join our workshop to find out more 

about the creative and engaging activities and  

the irresistible learning opportunities that we provide through            

the Performing Arts. 

This workshop will be led by our           

Performing Arts Team. 

 

 

 

We are really looking forward to 
seeing you all there. 

 


